
 
 

Bras and Knickers for Arohata Women  
 

 
We are collecting bras (2nd hand in good condition, or new) and new knickers (only) for the women 

at Arohata Women’s Prison. Many women come in to the prison without a supply of underwear. 

Some have none at all.  

Whilst the prison issues limited underwear they are NOT a fashion item at all. 

If the women can start their day with nice underwear, it makes for much better self-esteem and 

attitude towards the day ahead. 

We collect all sizes and styles and hand them over to Corrections staff at our Zonta meeting on 5th 

November 

 

   


